
Beatty Downs Community Event 

The RM Update
M a y  2 0 1 9

The sounds of laughter and excitement filled the air in the
Beatty Downs community on the evening of April 25th.

RM had the opportunity to raise awareness about its
programs, provide dinner, inflatables, face painting, and

free prizes to the community, and most importantly share
the Gospel. 

Xavier B., an evangelist, shared his radical redemption
story of giving up a life of drugs and gang involvement to

follow Jesus Christ. After sharing his personal story and
Bartimeus' healing story in the Bible, he invited people to
respond to the healing and forgiveness Jesus offers. Over

fifteen people responded to this call and began a
relationship with the Lord! RM looks forward to continued

outreach opportunities in the community.
 

Thank you to Nick's Gyro's and Grill, Sub Station, and
Publix for their generous food donations. Kids enjoying the inflatable.

People responding to the invitation of
a relationship with the Lord.  

RM Choir



Contact Us

3RD ANNUAL
(RE)NEW HOPE

BANQUET
On September 26, 2019, RM will
celebrate the newest graduates

of our Men’s and Women’s
Programs. We hope you will join

us for a night of inspiration, as
we share program updates and
rejoice in the work the Lord has

done.

Email: info@reconciliation-min.org  |  Phone: 803.386.7866
www.reconciliation-min.org

Spotlight Volunteer

Night of Worship

Midlands Gives

Join us June 15 at the Irmo
Community Park Outdoor

Amphitheater for a Night of
Worship in support of

Reconciliation Ministries. RM's
Choir and other local artists will

be leading worship. 
Cost: Free 

(suggested donation of $10) 
 Concert is at 7:30 p.m.

Concession stands and RM t-
shirts will be available to

purchase.

Support RM through Midlands
Gives, a local day of giving. Go

to https://www.midlandsgives.org

E V E N T S

"Available." Due to family activities, sporting events, and the
busyness of life, many people do not have “available” time.
However, our spotlight volunteer, Debbie Pittman, felt God

calling her to live more “available” instead of getting caught up
in the busyness of life. Debbie has followed the growth and

progress of Reconciliation Ministries and always wondered if
there would be an opportunity or place for her to volunteer.
Early last year, she felt God calling her to quit her teaching

job. She followed God’s leading, which freed her schedule. In
August of 2018, Debbie began volunteering with RM three

days a week for three hours each day. She has assisted with
administrative duties and poured into the lives of the women
in the program. Debbie leads a Beth Moore book study with

the women and says, “It is an honor to be a small part of their
lives as they learn more about God and the purpose He has
for them.” Debbie is an integral part of RM and has been a

key factor in RM's growth and development. RM is extremely
grateful to Debbie and the many other volunteers who give

sacrificially of their time. 
If you are interested in volunteering, please email

info@reconciliation-min.org.


